
22nd November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Parent/Carer Consultations Update

This week, consultations will take place in classrooms rather than in the school halls. Please enter via the school office

where a member of the leadership team will be on hand to guide you through to your child’s classroom. Books will be

placed outside classrooms, please do arrive slightly early in order to have a chance to view these prior to your

appointment.

Below is a map of the classrooms in order to guide you through to your appointments. Please be punctual as it may

not be possible to fit in late arrivals due to timetabling of other parent/carer appointments.

During your visit please respect people’s individual choice for mask wearing and social distancing. Thank you in

advance for your support with this.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke

Deputy Headteacher
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